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May 7, 2014
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Re: Exemptions for Toilet Facility Ratios in Juvenile Correctional Centers
(6 VAC 35-71)

Dear Sir or Madam:

I have reviewed the proposed action to provide an exemption for toilet facility ratios
within juvenile correctional facilities, and I approve the regulation as being within the authority
of the Board of Juvenile Justice to promulgate. Further, I find that these guidelines do not
conflict with either state or federal law.

Very truly yours,

Margaret Hoehl O’Shea

Assistant Attorney General
Correctional Litigation Section

Public Safety & Enforcement Division



